
 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

I am writing this letter to give my highest recommendation to Mrs Kailyn Angella  as a Registered 
teacher. I got to know Mrs Kailyn Angella at my Children’s school. ( Korea International School 
Seoul Campus) in October 2016, and since then, we have become friends with each other.  

 

She was my children’s Junior Kindergarten teacher.  She is very professional and skilled. She 
knows the way how to motivate students to get interested in learning and studying. As English is 
our second language, my children made a big progress with Mrs Kailyn Angella’s help. 

 

She is a great and sweetest teacher I have ever seen. In my point of view, Mrs Kailyn Angella is 
very welcomed among the students. I am sure she will make an outstanding performance at her 
work. I strongly recommend her to work at your place.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jenny Li 

 


